
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

HSC Btec Assessment Visits 

 

I would be grateful if you could note the following dates of important Health and Social Care 

visits. These visits will form a vital part of our assessed coursework. 

 

Monday 7th and 21st November - Chequer Mead visits to take place in HSC lesson time 

Thursday 3rd and 17th November - Littlefair Care Home visits to take place in HSC lesson time  

 

We are now starting one of our portfolio topics for official assessment. The topic will be based 

around the theme of organising a visit for a group of people with special needs. We will be 

preparing and working towards our role play assessments with a visit to Chequer Mead Arts 

Centre in East Grinstead. We will go into the centre and students will conduct role plays and 

risk assessments on the suitability of the centre for such a visit. We have also arranged for 

students to interview staff about hosting groups of people with special needs.  

 

Students will be recorded and filmed doing a role play as well as explaining their findings. This 

work forms part of the official Btec portfolio.  

 

The filming and recording will take place in normal lessons later this term. Students will be 

taken into town by mini bus accompanied by Mrs Valentine and one other member of staff.  

 

We will also be observing and then playing a game of bingo at Littlefair Care Home. Students 

will be assessed on their participation and contribution to the task.  

 

There is no charge for either visit.  

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs H Valentine 

Head of Health and Social Care 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


